
I am concerned that the current proposals put the providers of shared lines in danger of 
prosecution. It will prompt providers to think again about such things and slow down the 
joined up world. I am not aware of carriers of physical goods being liable after carrying 
goods that the receiver is not legally entitled to. Just because the provider is perhaps the last 
identifiable part of the communication chain does not mean that they should then be guilty. 


